Keri O'Brien

From: Van Fischer <van@vdf-law.com>
Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 3:02 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Cc: Nathalia Mellies; Katie P. Halloran; Donna Phillips

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Continuance Requested---Re: [EXTERNAL] Notice of Appeal of PB Res. No. 2021-31 -

1671 White Street Variance denial

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Donna, Nathalia & Katie,

Good afternoon. Please accept this email as a request to continue the appeal hearing currently scheduled for September 14, 2021, before the City Commission. My clients are working on a solution which will fully resolve their code compliance issues but need approximately 30 days to work it out. If all goes well, the appeal should no longer be necessary.

It is respectfully requested to continue the hearing until the October 19, 2021, City Commission meeting. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Van

Van D. Fischer, Esq. VDF Law, PLLC 626 Josephine Parker Road Suite 205, Mail Box 7 Key West, FL 33040 (305) 849-3893 van@vdf-law.com vdf-law.com

CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED

Unless otherwise indicated or obvious from the nature of the above communication, the information contained herein may be an attorney-client privileged and confidential information/work product. The communication is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this transmission is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have

received this communication in error or are not sure whether it is privileged, please immediately notify us by return email and destroy any copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, which you may have of this communication.

On Fri, Aug 20, 2021 at 9:22 AM Keri O'Brien < kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov > wrote:

Hi Van – Attached please find confirmation of receipt of payment for this appeal. This will be placed on the September 14, 2021 agenda. Thank you, please let me know if you have any questions.

From: Van Fischer < van@vdf-law.com > Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 2:00 PM

To: Cheri Smith < csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov >; Keri O'Brien < kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov >; Nathalia Mellies

<nathalia.mellies@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Notice of Appeal of PB Res. No. 2021-31 - 1671 White Street Variance denial

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please find attached PDF copies of the appeal packet submitted today 8/18/2021. One is the notice of appeal with exhibits and the other is a supporting brief with exhibits. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you.

Van

Van D. Fischer, Esq.

VDF Law, PLLC

626 Josephine Parker Road

Suite 205, Mail Box 7

Key West, FL 33040

(305) 849-3893

van@vdf-law.com

vdf-law.com

CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED

Unless otherwise indicated or obvious from the nature of the above communication, the information contained herein may be an attorney-client privileged and confidential information/work product. The communication is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this transmission is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error or are not sure whether it is privileged, please immediately notify us by return email and destroy any copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, which you may have of this communication.